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I oppose this bill!!  This bill does nothing change the safety of the public like the bill is 

stating.  Using one of these devices they call rapid fire activators does not make the 

firearm full auto like the anti gun people want to make you think.  You actually can fire 

a firearm faster but just using your finger rather than these devices.  These devices 

are 100% by definition thru ATF, federal, and state law.  you will be making criminals 

out of many Oregonians.  


